
Your Frogs 

Need 

You!! 
 

Did you know 1/3 of frogs are under 

threat of extinction?! 

Find  a  Frog  in  February 
provides an opportunity for the 
community to find frogs and 
contribute their records so we can 
all ensure frogs have a better 
future. Come to a workshop and 
survey to learn more, or visit our 
website! 

 
 
 
 

 
Frogs are a vital component of our ecosystem 

and are easily affected by changes in the air, 

water and land ….they are good indicators of 

environmental health. 

Eva Ford, locally known as the ‘Frog Lady’ 

will show you how to be a frogger and submit 

your frog finding records. Learn about local 

species identification, frog hygiene and how 

to help your frogs. 

For more details and to book call 

MRCCC on: 5482 4766 

Or email us at: findafrog@mrccc.org.au 

See our website: 

http://mrccc.org.au/find-a-frog-in-february- 

citizen-science/ 

Like us on facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/MaryRiverCCC/ 

 

Frog 

Workshop 

& Survey 

Monday 5th February 

Crossley’s at Warhursts 

Road, LOWER WONGA  

(Please BYO Chair) 

4pm to 5pm – Get to Know Your    
Creek (Waterwatch) 

5pm to 6.30pm – Workshop 
 

6.30pm to 7pm – Supper 
 

7pm to 8pm – Local frog survey 
 

What to Bring: headlamp or torch, 

closed shoes, long pants and long 

sleeves, and a plate of food to 

share at supper (tea/coffee 

provided). 
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